
GRADING – St Thomas Netball Club 

WNA will regrade all teams around the 3-5 week mark of each season.  

St Thomas are invited to make recommendations to WNA regarding each 
team. 

Procedure for Grading Recommendations: 

• At least 2 members of the committee will discuss and draft the grading 
recommendations for each team.  

• All coaches will be asked for input.  
• If the committee believes a team should be moved for any reason, 

consultation with the coach MUST occur prior to this recommendation 
being put forward to WNA. 

• Team Managers may be asked for input if required.  

 

Procedure for notifying teams of Grading changes: 

• Grading changes are not to be sent to all parents until they have been 
reviewed by the grading committee and approved for parental viewing.  

• Coaches of the teams that have changed section will be contacted prior 
to the teams being released.  

• Grading changes are to be sent via email with the following introductory 
paragraph: 
 
Please find attached the recent regrading of all Netball teams conducted 
by the Whitehorse Netball Association. New sections and times are 
effective immediately and will be reflected in Netball Connect in the 
coming days. These sections are final and will remain for the rest of this 
season.  
As a club, we understand you may feel disappointed with the regrade of 
your team, but please remember that there is consideration given to 
many factors in this process. We encourage you to be positive in your 
approach moving forward.  

 

 


